
SUPPORT IN MEMORY OF PROFESSOR ABBAS BAHRI FOR RESEARCH IN 

MATHEMATICS AT RUTGERS UNIVERSITY  

 

 

Donations will support a designated research fund to promote the Advanced Study of Mathematics 

in memory of Professor Abbas Bahri.  

 

IN MEMORIAM: A citizen of the world, Professor Bahri was born in Tunis, received his early 

education in Tunisia before moving alone as a teenager to pursue his higher education degrees in 

Paris. Professor Bahri taught in Tunis, Paris, Chicago, New York, and taught at Rutgers for three 

decades. At Rutgers, Professor Bahri received the Board of Trustees Award for Excellence, the 

highest honor for outstanding research.  Known for his teaching and research expertise, Professor 

Bahri shared his knowledge with colleagues and students at Rutgers and at many academies 

throughout the world. A strong believer that free rational thinking and scientific advancement 

transcend cultural differences and can bring peace, progress, democracy, and social justice in the 

world, and proud of his Arab heritage, Professor Bahri promoted international and cultural 

exchanges with several countries, and in particular with Tunisia and the Arab World. This research 

fund is being established to honor his work and promote his legacy through support for graduate 

student and/or international graduate student research.  

 

RESEARCH AWARDS: Awards will be presented to Rutgers University graduate students in 

recognition of excellence in research and/or potential research impact of the proposed project.  

Preferences will be given to projects that promote international exchange among mathematicians. 

Further preference should be given to graduate students interested in Variational Nonlinear Partial 

Differential Equations Lacking Compactness.   

 

* * * 

 

DONATIONS: All gifts and pledges from the family and friends of Professor Abbas Bahri will be 

designated to the establishment of a new research fund named in memory of Professor Abbas Bahri 

Our goal is to reach $100,000 in gifts and pledges in order to establish an endowment account that 

will be held in perpetuity at Rutgers University. If the minimum to establish an endowed research 

fund is not reached, gifts and pledges will be used to create an annual account with the same 

purpose as mentioned above. 

 

ASSESSMENT FEE: To help support development efforts on behalf of Rutgers, and in accordance 

with the then-current fee policy as approved by the University’s Board of Governors, a gift fee may 

be assessed against the initial contribution and each subsequent contribution to the Fund. 

 

Donations can be made by check, money order, wire transfer, or electronic gift, and below are the 

instructions for each payment method: 

 

TO DONATE BY CHECK OR MONEY ORDER: Make payable to Rutgers University Foundation 

making reference to the "Professor Abbas Bahri Fund for Research in Mathematics", and mail to:   

Accounting Department - Rutgers University Foundation 

120 Albany Street Plaza - Tower 1/Suite 201 - New Brunswick, NJ 08901 

 

 



SUPPORT IN MEMORY OF PROFESSOR ABBAS BAHRI FOR RESEARCH IN 

MATHEMATICS AT RUTGERS UNIVERSITY  

 

TO DONATE ELECTRONICALLY: Donations can be made with a credit card following the next 

steps: 

- Copy in your browser or open the hyperlink: 

https://securelb.imodules.com/s/896/Foundation/hybrid/oneCol.aspx?sid=896&gid=1&pgid=21

38  

- Click on "I want to view a list of schools and programs that I can support"  

- Select "Other", then enter "Professor Abbas Bahri Fund for Research in Mathematics" in the fund 

name.  

TO DONATE WITH A WIRE TRANSFER: To wire transfer funds to the Rutgers University 

Foundation, read the instructions below, or contact the Gift Accounting Office at 848-932-8020 for 

instructions: 

- Please, instruct your bank to wire transfer the funds to the following bank account:  

 

Rutgers University Foundation Restricted Account  

Wells Fargo Bank  

120 Albany Street  

New Brunswick, NJ 08901  

Routing/ABA # 121000248  

Account # 2041620078615  

Swift Code (if International): WFBIUS6S  

 

- Please notify the Accounting Department of any scheduled wire transactions, in advance, so that 

we can associate the Wire transaction with a grant/gift account. The following information must 

be submitted to Angelica Cruz angelica.cruz@ruf.rutgers.edu in the Accounting Department:  

 

 

 

 

Allocation Description - "Professor Abbas Bahri Fund for Research in Mathematics"  

 

Please contact the Accounting Department at (848) 932-7650 if you have any questions.  

 

 

QUESTIONS OR FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, please contact: 

Mr. Peter Grote, Director of Development,  

School of Arts and Sciences, Rutgers University, 

 64 College Avenue, New Brunswick, NJ 08901  

 848-932-6457  -- pgrote@sas.rutgers.edu 

 

 

 

THANK YOU! 
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